
 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Lise McLoughlin < > 
> Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:09 PM 
> To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposing the Application - 82 Bartley Bull, Sarbjit  
> Kang 
>  
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
>  
>  
> Good afternoon 
>  
> There is a sign in regard to a variance application for 82 Bartely Bull.  To allow this house to be made 
larger would only create more of a problem that already exists with this residence.  It is one of about 6 
houses altogether that have multiple students living in them.  There are about 8 to 10 cars per driveway 
and on the street quite often and they race on Bartley Bull. Garbage is always lying around and the 
property standards are terrible.  To allow this would just continue to have families exit this neighbourhood.  
Many don't feel safe in their own neighborhood .  The neighbourhood is turning into rentals.  I have lived 
here for 40 years and investors are coming in and just taking advantage and don't care about the 
community.   It is very sad. 
> Please do not permit this variance.  It will only allow the investor to put in more students, not families. 
>  
> Thank you. 

 
 
I give my permission to post to the agenda 
 
Lise McLoughlin 
29 Melville Cres 
Brampton On 
L6W 2S3 

 


